
Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
February 6th, 2013

Meeting called to order by Chris Yearwood at 7:30 PM

Meeting Minutes: Read by Stephen Tillman: Unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Given by Robert Mayfield. Current balance is $17,502.17. Unanimously approved

Membership Report: Given by Todd Woodward 107 Members.

Old Business:

Wiregrass Region may still be interested in our old trailer.

Regions’s air compressor has been repaired.

Toilet paper still needs to be delivered to The Shelter.
Region will be able to donate 15 cases of commercial grade TP with money collected at Allies Axis.

Fee for pre-payment through Motorsportsreg.com is over 4.7%. Square Reader fee is 2.75%. Region will consider adding 
a $5.00 fee for not pre-paying. Region will table discussion until after the National tour.

New Business:

Workers positions for the National Tour have been filled.

National Tour party will be on Saturday instead of Friday.

T-Shirts need to be designed for National Tour.

February event will be chaired by Bryan Batchelor.

Bryan Batchelor will bring new trailer to SGMP for February event.

Motion made to leave trailer at SGMP after event. Motion approved

Motion made to accept version of trailer graphics with black text. Motion approved.

Region needs to find copy of amendments made to the bylaws in 2006 and make an updated digital copy of the complete 
bylaws.

Area 3 meeting report: Solo entries are up. Membership is up. Insurance rates dropped. SEDIV is trying to restart it’s solo 
program.

Other Business:

New People:
B.J. Walker - ‘90 Turbo Miata
Josh - ‘97 Civic
Ana - Mitsubishi Lancer
Scott - Mitsubishi Lancer

Meeting adjourned at 8:53 PM


